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Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
During these unprecedented times, life is looking and feeling very different for us all. The 
lockdown has brought about huge changes to our everyday lives and we are all finding different 
ways to face these new challenges. It is difficult to imagine that we are currently living through a 
time that will be learnt about for years to come. People in the future will want to know about our 
lives and what it was like for us during the lockdown.   
  
This is why we would like to collect a variety of lockdown memories from the children. This is to 
document what life is currently like for people who form our school community. It is also an 
opportunity for your children to share their personal experiences and teach future children about 
their lives.     
  
You can contribute by sending photos/videos of:   
 

• your children’s rainbow pictures or other artwork to thank key workers  

• indoor activities such as baking, music and arts & crafts  

• your community coming together such has people helping each other  

• keeping fit and active indoors  

• communicating with friends and family  

• clapping for carers  

• religious worship and celebrations at home such as Easter and Ramadan  

• VE Day celebrations   

• birthdays  
 

The children will also be given lockdown memory tasks to complete as part of their topic work so 
look out for these tasks in the weekly home learning lessons.    
  
We would like you to send all contributions to your child’s teacher using the year group email 
with the subject heading of ‘Lockdown Memories’. Please include a short description of what you 
are sending in the email.   
  
Once your children’s contributions have been collected, we shall be turning them into a resource 
that can be used in future history lessons. This would become valuable historical evidence of the 
lives of children in our school.   
  
We look forward to receiving your lockdown memories.   
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Miss Pindoria 
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